
August 12, 2021

Dear Junior High School Parents and Guardians,

Greetings of Peace!

As we approach the middle of Term 1 of this academic year, we enjoin you to check the
Current Term Standing (CTS) of your child/ward starting August 16, 2021. This is to provide
you with feedback on the missed, incomplete, and unsubmitted academic requirements and
failed assessments for Cycles 1 and 2 under the grade components of Written Work (WW),
Assessments for Understanding (AU), and Performance Tasks (PT), as well as to offer
support in managing and monitoring your child’s/ward’s academic progress.

This academic year, you will be able to view this information in our Canvas LMS through the
Canvas Parent App. Kindly access this document, How to View the Current Term Standing
(CTS), that will serve as your guide in viewing your child’s/ward’s progress using the said
app. Hence, it is imperative that you download and register in the Canvas Parent App.
Please refer to the announcement regarding this posted last week to guide you in setting up
your account. You may also click on this link to help you set up your account: Canvas
Parents and Guardians Observer Account.

The Canvas Parent App enables you to view your child’s/ward’s course events, upcoming
assignments, tasks submission, and scores. If you encounter any problems or technical
difficulties, you may contact our Information Systems Technology Support (ISTS) Office via
email or Google Chat at it-helpdesk@dlszobel.edu.ph.

In your Canvas account, you may click on the different subjects your child/ward is enrolled
in. The assessments which you will primarily check for every subject is indicated in the
following matrices:

Grade 7 CTS Matrix Grade 9 CTS Matrix

Grade 8 CTS Matrix Grade 10 CTS Matrix

To guide you on how to navigate Canvas, please click on this link and acknowledge receipt
of this letter as well to signify that you have checked your child’s/ward’s progress: Canvas
Parent App Instructional Video and Acknowledgement.

From August 16 onwards, may we ask you to find time to visit your Canvas account to be
updated of your child’s/ward’s progress throughout the term as well as communicate with
teachers as needed?

Thank you very much once again for your dedicated partnership with the school towards
achieving our goals this academic year.

In St. La Salle,

Ms. Leah Marie T. Castillo
Junior High School Vice Principal
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